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Dear Members of ARCOM and Town Council,

My name is Candace Barasch. My husband, Michael and I live at 239 Monterey Road. I am
writing to you to express my complete and unwavering support for the proposed new home at
281 Monterey Road. The home is appropriate in size and massing and as such, is completely
in line with the character of the street. There are many subtle details that enhance the home
without it being overwhelming and I particularly love how the landscaping is accentuated on
the facade of the house. I truly hope you will approve the plans for this elegant new home.
Please feel free to reach out to me with questions or concerns.

All the best,
Candace and Michael Barasch
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